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To:  Coppell ISD Board of Trustees 

From: Dr. Sam Farsaii 

Date:  January 7, 2016 

cc: Dr. Mike Waldrip, Dr. Marilyn Denison 

 

 

Re: Randomized Recruitment Process 

 

Last year, New Tech High @ Coppell adopted an automated randomized generator for the lottery 

portion of the NTH@C. This year we will provide the same opportunity as last year for 

randomized recruitment of learners at New Tech High as needed. In addition, Pinkerton 

Elementary will consider the same process to randomly select IB students for the next school 

year. 

 

Recommendations: Approve the automated randomized Recruitment Process for Pinkerton 

Elementary PYP. 

 

 

 
 
 
 


